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To: Real Estate Department Partners    Notice:  RED-23-57 

From: Real Estate Department      

Date: November 21, 2023 

Re: Housing for Youth Aging Out of Foster Care- Directory of Interested Partners 

 
As announced in RED Notice 23-49 and discussed at the informational meeting on November 

14, IHCDA is publishing a directory of service providers and nonprofit developers who have 

expressed interest in participating in the Housing for Youth Aging Out of Foster Care program.   

 

IHCDA encourages all entities that wish to respond to the upcoming RFP to view the directory 

and identify partner organizations that can enhance their response to the RFP.  The RFP will be 

released in December 2023 with responses due in February 2024. 

 

Should you have any questions regarding this program, please contact Jerri Bain at 317-233-

6667 or jbain@ihcda.in.gov. 
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